
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 299:W/E 14th September 2018 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming week to : 

 

 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Autumn Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.6% 

 2 days missed  = 97.3% 
 
 

 3 days missed = 95.8%  
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 
 

Please note that a penalty 
notice may be issued if a leave 

of absence is taken without 
permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

New Kit  
 

Thank-you to Mrs. Atkinson who secured funding from The Football Foundation to enable us to successfully 
obtain new strips for the football team and also a new track suit for Mr. Wilcox. Let’s hope the new kit 
brings us lots of good luck! 
 
Don’t they look smart.  

Meet the Teacher - 2.30pm 
Monday 10th - Y2 
Wed 12th - Y4/5/6  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 19th Sept 2018 

 Y6 trip - £2.90 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 25th Sept 2018 

 Y5 trip - £3.15 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 26th Sept 2018 

 Y3 trip - £8.00 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 10th Oct 2018 

 Y3 trip - £8.50 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 4th Oct 2018 
Harvest Festival - 10am 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 8th Oct 2018 
Derwnet Hill week 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 15th Oct  2018 
Parental appointment week       
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 16th Nov 2018 
Children in Need      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 12th Dec 2018 
Reception Nativity - 10am      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 21st Dec 2018 

 Carol service - 10am 

 Children break up     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mon 7th Jan 2019 

 INSET - NO CHILDREN    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 8th Jan 2019 
Children return to school     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Health and Safety - Around the School 
 

In order to do our best to keep children safe on their way to and from school, we ask parents NOT TO PARK 
on pavements, even partially. This has been bought to our attention by a number of parents / carers  who 
are really concerned that children are a risk of injury (or worse) as a result of  dangerous parking. 
 
Please think about this as you park or stop around our school. 

Tuck Shop 
 

Throughout the year our Year 6 children run our 
healthy school tuckshop in order to raise funds for 
their end of year activities. At breaktime they sell 
fruit, cheese, rice cakes & cartons of milk for  
children Years 1 - Year 6. At lunchtime they sell 
cartons of milk to for all children in reception - 
Year 6 who stay for lunch. 

Jaxon Spencer 

Jasmine Anderson 

Eviee Hope 

Abbey Raine 

Dominic Gibson 

Lucy Chadburn 

Daniel Duggan 

Bridie Spoors 

Jack Gray 

Raffle Prizes 
 

We have a number of unclaimed raffles prizes from the 
draws before the holiday - summer fayre & leavers’ 
assembly. Please feel free to pop into the school office 
to see if you have you have a winning ticket, by Friday 
21st September. Any prizes not claimed will go as prizes 
for our next raffle. 
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